OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDING ENGINEER
INDIAN INSTITUTE OF ENGINEERIN, SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY, SHIBPUR,
HOWRAH - 711103.

NOTICE

This is to inform of all concerned that the installation of the AC Panels at the 2nd lobby of
the Main Building has been completed successfully. But the installation of the AC Panels at
the 1st lobby of the said Building will be initiated from the late night on 13" May 2022. So
the supply of electricity will be interrupted in the Main Building on 14", 15th and 16™ May
2022.

All concerned are requested to kindly bear with the inconvenience and cooperate.

l i 11.08. 021

Superintending Engineer (Actg.)
[TIEST,Shibpur.



